Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Department of Transport and Regional Services

CASA
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (30 May 2001)


Question: 
CASA 26

Topic: 
Mr Murphy problems discussed at Additional Estimates in February

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 265

Senator O’Brien asked:  


At the last hearings, I asked some questions about a letter to Dr Scully-Power regarding the manner in which problems faced by Mr Murphy has been handled by CASA, and I was advised that the Board had signed off on the response to that letter.  Has the Minister responded to the Chairman?  Is the Minister fully satisfied with the Chairman’s response?  If not, what areas remain of concern to him, and what action is planned to be taken in relation to the Minister’s remaining concerns. 

Answer:

The Minister has noted Dr Scully-Power’s response and does not intend to reply. 

The Minister subsequently advised Mr Murphie of the existence of Act of Grace payments and suggested this as a possible means of compensation for some of his losses.  On that basis, the Department is currently considering a claim from Mr Murphie.
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